
As a mom, a responsible citizen, a family doctor  and the sibling of a brother who died of gun suicide, I must advocate for gun safety 
laws. It is more important than ever to make sure that our background check system is allowed the amount of time necessary to 
complete all of the background checks submitted which will help ensure that guns are kept out of the hands of people who are 
prohibited from having them. Please vote to support HB2543 to close this deadly loophole.


